January 19, 2011
Howard Cake, P.E.

WH Pacific
6501 Americas Parkway NE, Suite 400
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:
KL House Office Bldg, 6409 Acoma Rd SE,
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Approved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: 3-24-10 (K-18/D100)

Certification dated: 1-18-11


Dear Mr. Cake,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 1-19-11, the above referenced Certification is approved for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.,
Senior Engineer—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

